

Kirkbride Elementary

12150 – 92nd Avenue, Surrey B.C., V3V 1G2
Phone (604) 588-5711 Fax (604)588-0577
Principal: Mr. Martin Bobik Vice Principal: Ms. Rhonda Aldus

IT'S HALLOWEEN TIME! Friday, October 30, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

WOW! It is nearly Halloween already! Students are welcome to wear a costume or their pajamas on Friday, October 30, 2020.

This year we are having two events:

- Virtual Costume/Pajama Parade
 - Unfortunately, parents and family members will not be allowed in the school to watch.
 - The parade will be conducted virtually, in order to meet health and safety protocols.
- Pumpkin Carving Contest
 Students can colour a pumpkin sheet received from their teacher and win prizes
 for the best colouring. Colouring sheets are due into the teacher by Thursday,
 October 29. Winners will be announced on Friday, October 30.

